
Merry Christmas Saddle Creek
Reminders for the Holidays and Year End

 December 13th – election/annual meeting of the members – 7:00 p.m. at the pavilion – your attendance counts!

 ATVs, etc., are not permitted on the baseball field.

 Reminder to pick up after your dogs on the baseball field and in folk’s yards.

 Calendar on the website provides reservations for pavilion and baseball field.  Click on the reservation, times and 
homeowner is revealed.  Guidelines for reserving the pavilion are on the website.  https://saddlecreekcstx.org

 If you are interested in participating on the CCR review team, Contact John Pappas via email from the website.

 Volunteer for serving on a team for next year-architecture, events, pool, & outreach.

 Please note the upcoming dues increase.  More information can be found in the BOD minutes from the October meeting 
posted on the website.

 Saddle Creek will host fireworks on July 4th, 2023, rather than on 2022 New Year’s Eve.

 As usual, Saddle Creek looks wonderful for Christmas!


